
Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

21 July 2000

Mr. Douglas Valentine 
136 Captain Road
Longmeadow, Massachusetts 01106 

Reference: F-1993-02381 

Dear Mr. Valentine:

This is an additional response to your 19 November 1993 Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA) request for “all records, memorandum, studies, 
correspondences, cables, notes, summaries, and other documents relating in 
whole or in part to the CIA project [...] titled the Victims Task Force.” As you 
know, we provided you a total of 97 documents with our letters dated 
14 January 2000, 31 January 2000, and 1 February 2000.

Please find enclosed 18 Victims Task Force documents which we are 
re-releasing to provide additional information. Further, we have determined 
that two documents that we had denied in full can be released in part. These 
newly released documents include number 97, which has withholdings based 
on FOIA exemption (b)(3), and number 98, with its withholdings based on 
(b)(3) and (h)(6). Finally, we notice that in one of our earlier releases we failed 
to cross through the “CONFIDENTIAL” markings on document 76. Although 
that document is being re-released to give you additional information, we 
would appreciate your striking through the CONFIDENTIAL markings on the 
earlier version. Thank you.

We trust this additional information will prove useful.

Sincerely,

Enclosures

Kathryn I. Dyer 
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator


